
MINUTES 

CITY OF NEGAUNEE SPECIAL MEETING 

OCTOBER 12, 2017 

 

 

A Special meeting of the Negaunee City Council was held on Thursday October 12, 2017 at 5 

p.m. in the Negaunee Senior Center. 

 

Members Present:  Mayor Gladwell, Council Members Smith, Visser, Wallner, Kantola and 

Anderson 

 

Members Absent:  Council Member Kangas 

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Visser, supported by Council Member Wallner and 

unanimously carried to approve the agenda as presented. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

No one from the public wished to comment. 

 

CITY MANAGER INTERVIEW 

 

At this time John Krizek from the Harding Group LLC and Mr. Nate Heffron, City Manager 

candidate were called to begin the phone interview. 

 

Mr. Heffron stated that he is originally from Michigan and is currently serving as a City Clerk in 

Nebraska.  He received his Master’s Degree in Public Administration and is very involved with 

his community.  He is looking to relocate back to Michigan.  He stated that there is no possibility 

for advancement in his current job as there structure is not set up for a City Manager position.  

He is currently performing all City Manager functions and has learned a lot while there. 

 

Mr. Heffron was asked a series of questions by the Harding Group.   

 

COUNCIL COMMENTS 

 

No one from the Council wished to comment. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further business to discuss a motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 5:57 

p.m. 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Ann Ducoli 

Deputy Clerk  


